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Christmas singing 

 
 

Thank you and well done to all of the children for singing their Christmas songs outside. 

The songs will be available for you to watch on the school blog.  We will be sending the 

link for this via Parentmail, our text system. 
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Covid-19 Arrangements from Saturday 19th December 

If you need to notify the school of a confirmed positive case of Covid-19 of a pupil during 

the Christmas holiday period please email: covid@goodilf.org.uk.  This mailbox will be 

monitored from Saturday 19th December until 3.30 pm on Thursday 24th December inclusive. 

Should we have a confirmed positive case of one of our pupils or members of staff during the 

holidays, we will only contact you if you need to self-isolate.   
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Educational visits to RHS Rosemoor 

 

Date Class  

11th January 2021 Seahorses  

12th January 2021 Starfish  

13th January 2021  Jellyfish  

18th January 2021 Elephants 

19th January 2021 Lions  

21st January 2021 Zebras  

25th January 2021 Swans 

26th January 2021 Woodpeckers 

27th January 2021 Swallows  

28th January 2021 Kingfishers 
 

 

We wish all of our families a peaceful holiday and a very Happy New Year. 

School re-opens for the children on Tuesday 5th January 2021. 
 

With kind regards 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Claire Grant 

Executive Headtacher 

 


